Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 4, 2022

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. \$142,038.74 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation for a portable at Twin City Elementary. This donation was made possible by the Making Life Work Community Collaboration organization.
- 2. \$529.12 and \$175.74 from the Utsalady Booster Club to cover transportation costs for the June 2022 First and Fifth Grade Field Trips to the Everett Children's Museum and Warm Beach Camp, respectively.
- 3. Equipment valued at \$600.00 from the Stanwood 4A Booster Club in support of the Stanwood High School Baseball Program.
- 4. \$100.00 from Schweitzer Engineering Laboratories, Inc. in support of the Math and Science departments at Stanwood Middle School.
- 5. Acoustic Bass Guitar valued at \$750.00 from Kit Willis in support of the Stanwood High School Music Program.